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17th November 2023 

Newsletter 
Pantomime 
A reminder that on 30th November, the Cinderella pantomime will be coming to school. We are 
asking for a £3.20 contribution towards the cost of the pantomime. Thank you to everybody who has 
contributed to enable this treat to happen. School appreciates your contributions towards covering 
the costs, as without these we would be unable to continue to plan further experiences and trips for 
the benefit of your children, thank you.  
 
Flu Vaccines 
The flu vaccines will be on Wednesday 22nd November for all children who have returned the forms. 
 
River Trips 
A reminder that Year 5 & 6 are going on their trips to the River Ribble next week. Please ensure all 
permission slips are returned, thank you. 
Birch – Monday 
Oak – Thursday 
Ash – Friday 
 
Christmas Fair Donations 
Letters were sent home this week requesting donations for our Christmas Fair. Children may come 
to school in non-uniform if they bring a donation on the dates below;- 
 

Class Date Donation 

EYFS (including nursery) 20 Nov Chocolate 

Willow 21 Nov Bottle (non-alcoholic)  

Rowan 22 Nov Sweets  

Hazel 23 Nov Bottles (smelly’s – bubble bath etc) 

Sycamore 24 Nov Lucky dip items (upto £1 in value) 

Maple 27 Nov Chocolate 

Beech 28 Nov Bottle (non-alcoholic) 

Birch 29 Nov Sweets  

Ash 30 Nov Bottles (smelly’s – bubble bath etc) 

Oak 1 December Lucky dip items (up to £1 in value) 

 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Willow Class – 22nd November 2023 
Maple Class – 29th November 2023 
Sycamore Class – 7th December 2023 (terrific Thursday) 
Beech Class – 13th December 2023 
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